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Help Us Help
Neglected, Abused, Needy or Abandoned Children

Nana's House is in need of volunteer crews of about 20 people to help us at our Thrift Cottage to
clean out one of our storage barns, set up shelving and organize the inventory. This will require
some heavy lifting.

We are blessed with generous donors who have given us so much furniture and household items
that we're running out of space. With your help we can straighten out the barn and organize the
items for quick sale.

Our Thrift Cottages provide a steady income stream to support our families with day-to-day living
expenses. So any help you can give to keep these stores operating smoothly will be greatly
appreciated!

Nana's House is a Christian children's home and we totally rely on the generosity of our local
community to sustain our homes. Some of you have helped us in the past and we truly
appreciate your help!

If your church can help, please contact Kim Frodge at 321.266.3829.

If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please reply to this message with "Unsubscribe" in the subject line or simply click on the following
link: Unsubscribe



Nana's Children's Home Inc, DBA Nana's House
P.O. Box 500885
Malabar, Florida 32950
US

Read the VerticalResponse marketing policy.


